It gives me great pleasure in sending this message of congratulation and best wishes on the eve of 10th Anniversary of hartleycollege.org. 

On behalf of HCPPA (NSW) Branch, I would like to extend my gratefulness to Mr. Sivaananthan and his team for showing dedication and promptness in publishing our newsletters, event notices and messages throughout the last decade.

I cannot thank the web team enough for circulating e-mails regarding our annual events to our members whenever they were requested to do so.

The accuracy and attention to detail shown in this professionally presented website could only be possible by such a diligent team of old Hartleyites.
At the time of this 10th year celebration, it is important for us to remember that this website has been instrumental in securing financial help to two of our young Hartleyites for their kidney transplant surgery. Messages of appeal in the web caught the eyes of many Hartleyites from around the globe and they made generous contributions towards these worthy causes.

Once again I pass on my best wishes to our web team.

Yours truly,

G.Thirukumaran,

President, HCPPA(NSW) 2008/09

